Lakeview Elementary
Weekly News

Dear Lakeview Community,

What an amazing last week of school! On Monday we
gathered to mark the end of the school year together; it
was lovely to see so many families join us in the gym.
Classes continued to enjoy year end field trips and
celebrations; the local parks were well used this week.

On Wednesday, classes had the opportunity to visit with
Aang, a PADS dog. Aang is just learning to be a service
dog, and our students provided him with lots of love and
encouragement. I've included some pictures later in the
newsletter for families to enjoy together.

The main event of this week was the Grade 7 Leaving
Ceremony. The transition from Elementary to High
School is a significant milestone. While students may be
moving on to bigger things, please remember that you
will always be a part of the Lakeview community; we
hope you do keep in touch.

As we wrap up this school year, | want to extend my
warmest wishes for a joyful and relaxing summer break.
Whether you’re planning exciting adventures or simply
enjoying some downtime, | hope this summer brings you
moments of laughter, connection, and rejuvenation.
Thank you for your continued support throughout the
year. We look forward to welcoming you back in the fall
with renewed energy and enthusiasm.

Stay safe, have fun, and soak up the sunshine!

P.S. Don’t forget to read a good book or two during your
break!

Amelia Poitras, Principal Lakeview Elementary

‘ JAKE VIEW

day, June 28, 2024

ELEMENTARY

Dates to note:
Tuesday, September 3 — School Opening
(Students attend 9:00-10:00)
Friday, September 6
—2:00 Student Dismissal
Friday, September 13
- Individual Student Photos
Thursday, September 19 Intake Meetings
—2:00 Student Dismissal
Monday, September 30 — No School
National Day for Truth and Reconciliation

Congratulations Ms. Keirstead!
Thank you Ms. K for all you have done for the
Lakeview community. We wish you the very best
in your retirement.



https://pads.ca/
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Ry 2024-2025 Important Dates

Tuesday, September 3 - School Opening (Students attend 9:00-10:00)

Friday, September 6 — 2:00 Student Dismissal

Friday, September 13 — Individual Student Photos

Thursday, September 19 — 2:00 Student Dismissal (Intake meetings Wednesday and Thursday)
Monday, September 30 — National Day for Truth and Reconciliation (No School)

Monday, October 14 — Thanksgiving (No School)
Friday, October 25 - Provincial Pro-D (No School)
Monday, October 28 — Photo Retakes

Monday, November 11 — Remembrance Day (No School)
Friday, November 22 - District Pro-D (No School)

Friday, December 6 — Report Cards Home
Friday, December 20 — Pancake Breakfast
December 23- January3 — Winter Break

Monday, January 6 — School Reopens
Monday, January 27 - School Based Pro-D (No School)

Monday, February 17 — Family Day (No School)
Friday, February 28 - District Pro-D (No School)

Thursday, March 6 — School Musical
Friday, March 14 - Report Cards Home
March 17-28 — Spring Break

Thursday, April 3 — Group Photos

Friday, April 18 — Good Friday (No School)
Monday, April 21 — Easter Monday (No School)
Monday, April 28 - District Pro-D (No School)

Thursday, May 8 - Student Led Conferences

Monday, May 19 - Victoria Day (No School)

Monday, May 26 — Welcome to Our School (Kindergarten Students Dismissed at 1:00)
Thursday, May 29 — Camp Capilano (Grade 3)

Monday, June 2 - School Based Pro-D (No School)
Thursday, June 26 - Last Day of School (Students Dismissed at 10:30)
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Dear Parent or Guardian:

The Government of British Columbia is pleased to inform you that your child may
be able to receive the $1,200 B.C. Training and Education Savings Grant.
Children may be eligible if:

v The parent or guardian, and the child, are B.C. residents, and
v The child is between the age of 6 and the day before turning 9.

Once you open an account, known as a Registered Education Savings Plan (RESP),
and apply for the B.C. Training and Education Savings Grant (BCTESG), $1,200 will
be deposited into the RESP for your child. Students can then use the money to pay
for post-secondary education or training expenses.

Plan today: you don't have to put any money into the RESP to receive the $1,200.

Step 1: Get Social Insurance Numbers (SINs) for you and your child. Go to
http://www.canada.ca/social-insurance-number to find out how.

Step 2: Make an appointment with one of 56 financial organizations that offers the
BCTESG. A list of partners is available here: https://www.canada.ca/en/employment-
social-development/programs/canada-education-savings/resp-promoters-list.html

Bring the SINs for you and your child and proof of B.C. residency and say: “I want to
open an RESP and get the B.C. Training and Education Savings Grant for my child.”
Learn more: BCTESG homepage URL

https://www2.gov.bc.ca/BCTESG

Question? Contact: BCTESGi@gov.be.ca Your child may also be eligible for other, federal incentives,
see: https://www.canada.ca/en/services/benefits/education/education-savings.html.

Ministry of Education and Child Care Mailing address: Location: 620 Superior 5t
Student Information, Data, and PO Box 9886 Stn Prov Gowt Victoria BC V8w 9H38
Education Metwork Services Victoria BC VBW 9Té



https://www2.gov.bc.ca/gov/content/education-training/k-12/support/scholarships/bc-training-and-education-savings-grant

Burnaby RCMP Soccer Camp 2024:

There are 20 spots left for the Girls Soccer Camp at Confederation Park from August 6-8. Although the
initial application deadline has passed, the RCMP has reopened registration to encourage more girls to
apply. This camp is open to girls aged 8-13. Please follow the link to register. The new application
deadline is Monday, July 3rd.

Burnaby RCMP SOCCER CAMP 2024
REGISTRATION FORM

APPLICATION DEADLINE: MONDAY JULY 3rd, 2024

This soccer camp is available to students of the Burnaby 5School District. Each camp will have a maximum of 50 children
participating, aged 8-13 (birth years 2011-2016). There is no fee associated to this soccer camp. The camp will run from
09:00am-03:00pm for all three days. The camp will occur rain or shine.

Once finished, this application will automatically be submitted to Burnaby RCMP. If selected for the camp, you will
receive an email no later than July 5th, 2024. For any questions, please email:
E Bumaby Soccercamp@rcmp-gre.ge.ca



https://forms.office.com/pages/responsepage.aspx?id=L-26LmOvr0Wme-wk8u6372bo_gD5wKZPs1S1Z5BuYS5UOEk4SDFZWVpQOTNFUkpWTjM4TTJMR1Y4Ry4u&origin=lprLink&wdLOR=c8B762CC8-E291-498C-93AC-38B9686F0238
https://forms.office.com/pages/responsepage.aspx?id=L-26LmOvr0Wme-wk8u6372bo_gD5wKZPs1S1Z5BuYS5UOEk4SDFZWVpQOTNFUkpWTjM4TTJMR1Y4Ry4u&origin=lprLink&wdLOR=c8B762CC8-E291-498C-93AC-38B9686F0238

